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August 15, 2024 
 
Dear Line Mountain Families, 
 
Beginning August 19, 2024, Line Mountain School District will prohibit the use of all personal electronic 

devices districtwide. This is an effort to maintain an optimal and safe learning environment, with limited 

distractions, during the school day. Cell phones and other personal electronic devices shall remain in 

lockers from 7:43 – 2:25 at the MS/HS. At the elementary school they will be stored at their teacher’s 

desk from 8:55 – 3:45. We encourage families to make plans with their children before the school day 

begins for after-school plans.  

 

Students may access their personal devices prior to the start of their school day and after their school 

day ends. Students will not have access to their personal devices during their lunch period. Students are 

prohibited from using their personal devices in the classrooms, hallways, locker rooms, bathrooms, bus 

rooms, or other common areas. 

 

All personal devices must be turned off and stored in lockers or their teacher’s desk during the school 

day. If your child must call home, a telephone will be available in the main office of each school building. 

In the case of a family emergency, the office staff will certainly deliver a message to your child or have 

him/her return your call. Health concerns can be addressed by contacting the nurses’ office in your 

respective building for medical conditions that require the use of a personal device such as monitoring 

blood sugar levels.  

 
Students will be expected to comply with these expectations and any student who violates these 
expectations will be held accountable by the District’s Code of Conduct.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support to provide a safe and productive learning environment that limits 
distractions for all our students.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Campbell 
Superintendent 


